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Dear Parents/Carers

I am delighted to have been appointed as the new Principal of Archbishop Sentamu Academy. It is an

absolute privilege to have been asked to serve this community and lead the school into the next phase of

its improvement and growth.

I would also like to take this opportunity to welcome all new parents and carers of students in our new

Year 7 and those in our new Year 12 cohort who are joining us from other schools. I know that all

students joining us for the first time on Thursday will enjoy their experiences at ASA over the next few

years.

Our students show great examples of our school values of Respect, Community, Courage and Wisdom

during lessons, around school and in the community; the academy looks forward to celebrating this with

our students, parents and carers in the coming year.

As you are probably aware, we have recently been reviewing and improving our rewards and behaviour

systems at Archbishop Sentamu Academy. As a result, we will be introducing new processes this year.

These systems will work on an escalated steps programme for rewards and behaviour which will be

shared with all of our parents and carers through email and on the school website.

All ‘Reward Points’ will be issued using the Edulink system, with details on how to download the app and

log on to follow. Through the app, parents will be notified when these positive points have been

awarded. In addition to this, we will be celebrating rewards on a weekly basis within school and a

consultation will be undertaken with all students to determine further rewards.

I hope you have had a wonderful summer and I would like to thank you all for your continued support as

we start this new academic year. We have already seen a number of new changes taking place last year

and I look forward to working with you all in the coming months and years.

I look forward to meeting you at the Information and Discussion Evening at 6.00pm on Tuesday 13th

September, when we will go through our exciting plans in more detail.

Kind Regards

Sarah Holmes-Carne

Principal


